
Oaklands Junior School 
 

Information sent out:         21st February 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Further to our email yesterday, any Beavers, Cubs or 

Scouts are also welcome to wear their uniforms to mark 

the Girl Guides' World Thinking Day tomorrow, Thursday 

22nd February. 

 

Regards 

The School Office 

 

Oaklands Junior School 

Tel: 01344 773496 

 


